
    

Recall On Propane Adapter Hoses 
  

 

Recall Notice 

  

 

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety 
Commission (CPSC) issued a recall 
notice for about 19,500 Gas One propane 
adapter hoses, which are designed to be 
used with propane tanks. The hose can swell 
during use, causing gas to leak and posing a 
fire hazard.  
 
The recalled propane adapter hoses are part 
of manufacturer batch numbers Pearl River 
3Q20 and Pearl River 4Q20, which is 
stamped on the hose. It involves model 
numbers: 50140-08, 50140-012, 50140-
05GA and 50140.  
 
They were sold online at amazon.com, 
ebay.com, gasone.com, homedepot.com and 
walmart.com from December 2020 through 
February 2021, for approximately $9 to $18. 
 
You should immediately stop using the 
adapter hose and contact Gas One to obtain 
a free replacement hose, according to the 
CPSC. 

   
 
 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QSsiSQzuElarTwSshZ2Q8DZVL8b085SKvXVi--g7_PPdg52Srh9ponj-qFgZnykt8haaQNFbw6RzS4u3kGIEA4_CUR-oG4HSVl7QFQA7KUv0prVi_GYS_sM-fA9Y00mxau3aA1R-JViSbY1Ngbmcgcdr64wcLAn9R5Azzeh4z6owSeBSVjXJo_O3FvxY3rdJ_o7eCfPbmxREnpE-KF0BSDNQeLnAJWtQV7X4ptzryU0=&c=udDSA1Ps0xuEnaLbJUEtKx3BzhRndtKkOV9F-TCqBQBhXdVg49x5PQ==&ch=sdL5X2Vfa4KVUE7wo7dZp-s2jqBWta2sX1m-vYSo4hy460b4HWNnzA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QSsiSQzuElarTwSshZ2Q8DZVL8b085SKvXVi--g7_PPdg52Srh9ponj-qFgZnykt8haaQNFbw6RzS4u3kGIEA4_CUR-oG4HSVl7QFQA7KUv0prVi_GYS_sM-fA9Y00mxau3aA1R-JViSbY1Ngbmcgcdr64wcLAn9R5Azzeh4z6owSeBSVjXJo_O3FvxY3rdJ_o7eCfPbmxREnpE-KF0BSDNQeLnAJWtQV7X4ptzryU0=&c=udDSA1Ps0xuEnaLbJUEtKx3BzhRndtKkOV9F-TCqBQBhXdVg49x5PQ==&ch=sdL5X2Vfa4KVUE7wo7dZp-s2jqBWta2sX1m-vYSo4hy460b4HWNnzA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001QSsiSQzuElarTwSshZ2Q8DZVL8b085SKvXVi--g7_PPdg52Srh9ponj-qFgZnykt8haaQNFbw6RzS4u3kGIEA4_CUR-oG4HSVl7QFQA7KUv0prVi_GYS_sM-fA9Y00mxau3aA1R-JViSbY1Ngbmcgcdr64wcLAn9R5Azzeh4z6owSeBSVjXJo_O3FvxY3rdJ_o7eCfPbmxREnpE-KF0BSDNQeLnAJWtQV7X4ptzryU0=&c=udDSA1Ps0xuEnaLbJUEtKx3BzhRndtKkOV9F-TCqBQBhXdVg49x5PQ==&ch=sdL5X2Vfa4KVUE7wo7dZp-s2jqBWta2sX1m-vYSo4hy460b4HWNnzA==

